
Mountain Plains Heritage Park Minutes          Board of Directors            May 21, 2022 
  
The Mountain Plains Heritage Park board met on May 21, 2022, at the park for a cleanup day. In attendance 
were Rick, Christy, Megan, George and Vicky. Two volunteers Bob Kessler and Dennis Boggs helped out. 
Thank You for your help. It was appreciated.                                                  

  
Placed new mileposts around the walking paths to replace the ones that were broken off. Also trimmed 
bushes along with cleanup around the cabin and trees. Noticed the hour sign in the lower parking lot was 
broken and felt it was due to the weather. Took an inventory of the milepost markers that needed to be 
replaced.  

  
Rocky Mountain Equipment and Rental donated the auger to place the mileposts and Buckingham Lumber 
donated the 4X4 posts. Thank You cards were sent to both businesses.  
  
On May 24th Rick put up the new milepost signs on the posts that were replaced. Also drug the trails. Bob 
and Christy put up our hours sign at the lower parking lot. Up at the upper parking lot there was a broken 
post, so they replaced that along with rehung the chains that had been broken off the posts.  

  
Christy asked for a motion to pay the Limited Liability Insurance. Megan made a motion to pay and was 
seconded by Vicky.  

  
May 28, 2022, Megan emailed MPHP Proposed Budget FY 7/1/22-6/30/23 to the State Department, 
Johnson county clerk, county commissioners, Jody Telkamp (commissioners' secretary) and Julie Silbernagel at 
City Hall. 

  
Next board meeting will be held on June 14, 2022, at the Johnson County Library at 4:30 pm. 
  

  
 


